
Dear Parents and Carers,  Head Teacher’s Comments  
 

We've had another fabulous week at St Cuthbert's and the weather  

certainly has helped. The children have been taking full advantage of our  

new playground equipment including the new active wall which has  

revolutionised playtimes.  

 

Thank you if you attended our PFA AGM on Monday. It is wonderful to be  

able to start planning events which will raise essential funds for our  

amazing children. Keep an eye on the calendar for the upcoming events (including a film night, Christmas fair, 

Carol singing and disco). New members are always welcome, we always need volunteers too to help the events 

become a reality. Please speak to Mrs Bone if you can spare a couple of hours. 

 

Hustings took place this week and we now have our new head boy and head girl - well done Joe and Charlotte. 

The children also elected our 2021 school council. We can't wait for all of their fundraising ideas. Today we all 

wore jeans and completed in-house activities for Jeans for Genes Day. School was a bustling hive of activity. 

Thank you for your donations – we have raised a fantastic £31 so far.  

 

On Wednesday we have school photographs. Please could KS2 wear their normal school uniform and bring their 

PE kits to get changed into, as a one off.  

 

On Thursday we are holding a Macmillan cake sale. All donations of cakes will be gratefully received and 

children are invited to bring in money to buy cakes at playtime. More details to follow. Our next Forest School 

session is on Friday. A reminder that all children will be dropped off & picked up at school as normal. Parents do 

not need to travel to the Footprint. Thank you as ever for your support in school and we are very grateful that 

we can start planning more events to involve our whole school community. 

 

Enjoy the weekend, God bless 

 

Mrs Sarah Tansey and Mrs Lucy Bone 

Executive Head Teacher & Head of School     
 
  

 
Follow us on Twitter: @cuthberts_st    

   ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Reception 100 % 

Year 1 100 % 

Year 2 100 % 

Year 3 93 % 

Year 4 100 % 

Year 5    98 % 

Year 6    98 % 

We had a 
fantastic week 
and fantastic 
attendance! 

 

    DIARY – SEPTEMBER 2021 

Tuesday 21st  Lakes School Open Evening for Year 5 and 6 

Wednesday 22nd      Individual School Photographs DETECTIVES & TRAILBLAZERS PLEASE 

WEAR YOUR UNIFORM THAT DAY AND BRING YOUR PE KIT. 

 Queen Katherine School Open Evening for Year 5 and 6 

Thursday 23rd   Macmillan Cake Sale  

Friday 24th   Forest School at Footprint (other dates: 8 Oct, 5 Nov, 19 Nov, 3 Dec) 
CLUBS 

Theme Day Dates Years Cost 

Pottery Tuesday 14, 21, 28 Sept, 5, 

12,  19 October 

1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 FULL 

Football Friday 10, 17, 24 Sept, 1, 8, 

15 October 

2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 £2 per session x 6 

sessions = £10 

Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please – AVAILABLE AFTER EASTER 

Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session  

After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 

*Please book 48 hours in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we cannot guarantee availability. 

 

  

 

   

 
MENU 1 

Week 

beginning 

Monday 20th 

of September 

2021 


